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Niles District in Fremont to Sunol in Alameda County
CANYON TRAIL

PROJECT OVERVIEW

STATUS AND FUNDING

The Alameda County Public Works Agency (ACPWA) and its 
project partners, including the Cities of Fremont and Union 
City, as well as the East Bay Regional Park District, San Francis-
co Public Utilities Commission, and the Alameda County Water 
District, are planning a new trail that links the Niles District 
in Fremont and the unincorporated community of Sunol.

PROJECT FEATURES

This new trail will serve walkers, bikers, and equestrians 
commencing at the end of the Alameda Creek trail in Niles 
along 6-miles to the Sunol train station.  The trail will traverse 
the rugged terrain paralleling Alameda Creek and the Niles 
Canyon railway.  It will be 10 feet wide, paved in asphalt, and 
designed to be accessible to all users and abilities.

The trail will include a bridge linking it to Palomares Road creat-
ing a safe crossing of State Route 84.  To accommodate user 
parking, the project features staging areas in downtown Niles, 
Palomares Road, and a new parking area to be constructed by 
the East Bay Regional Park District in Sunol.

Preliminary engineering completed 
December 2020 

Environmental Studies begin 2021 

Funding originates through:
•	 ACPWA
•	 City of Fremont
•	 Alameda County Transportation 

Commission (ACTC)
•	 other sources

http://www.nilescanyontrail.org

